
 

                     

 

LEHIGH VALLEY MUSICIANS ASSOCIATION – LOCAL 45 

                                         519 East Paoli Street, Allentown, PA 18103 

                                           (610) 791-2921    afmlocal45@gmail.com 

 

 

 

August 3, 2025 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 

Bethlehem Pa. All officers and Board members were present except Michelle Richmond and 

Robert Danner. 

 

The following were accepted into membership upon motion of Krasley and Rohal: Jesse Leahey, 

Carissa Cano and Robert Huebner. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted upon motion of Heiney and Krasley. 

Bills in the amount of $6,316.25 were ordered paid upon motion of Reisteter and Krasley. 

The treasurer’s report was accepted upon motion of Krasley and Heiney. 

The business agent reported work dues collections of $1,410.51 for the month and for the year 

we are at $15,027.59. She also reported that some contracts have been received and some are still 

outstanding.  President Yale stated no MPTF applications will be submitted without contracts on 

hand. 

 

Johanna Reisteter mentioned that the local music scholarship will be presented at the        

August 3rd concert of the Allentown Band at West Park. 

A discussion ensued about the use of Active life as a rain location for Allentown concerts. Many 

suggestions were offered, one was the local offer a sum of money to insure dates would be 

available. A work in progress. 

Cascioli and Heiney talked about MPTF funding. 

Carol Yale sent out postcards announcing nomination date for the election of a delegate to the 

national convention. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:27 AM upon motion of Krasley and Seifert. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli, Secretary. 
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